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Jeanann Dawson

From: Jay Sikes
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 7:47 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson; Sarah Arbour; Meade Bradshaw
Subject: RE: 125 Wade Stephenson

Good morning Jeanann…this looks good to me and is OK to proceed. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jay Sikes, CFM 
Development Services Assistant Director/ Manager of Planning Services 
Harnett County Development Services 
420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical) 
PO Box 65 (Mailing) 
Lillington, NC 27546 
910-893-7525, x2 
910-814-6418 
910-814-6459 (fax) 
www.harnett.org/planning 

 
 

From: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 7:43 AM 
To: Sarah Arbour <sarbour@harnett.org>; Meade Bradshaw <mbradshaw@harnett.org> 
Cc: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org> 
Subject: FW: 125 Wade Stephenson 
 
Can someone look at this and make sure it is okay to proceed with the permits. 
 

From: Ron Tutor <ron@glenwoodbuilders.net>  
Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2023 9:19 AM 
To: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> 
Subject: 125 Wade Stephenson 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Jeanann, 
 
Will this be sufficient to release the permits? 
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--  

 

 

 Ron Tutor 
General Contractor  

919-868-4202  | ron@glenwoodbuilders.net 
215 Progress Dr. Fuquay Varina, NC 27526 
 

 


